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Homicide Investigation 

  

Tacoma, Wash. – On February 19th, 2022, just before 7:00 pm, officers responded to a local 
area hospital for a 30-year-old black male who sustained life-threatening injuries from a 
gunshot wound. During the initial investigation, a possible crime scene was located in the 
4300 block of S. Cedar.    
  
Detectives and crime scene technicians have responded and are investigating this as a 
homicide. 
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